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 03rd November 2023. 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Presidents and Secretaries of National Societies! 
 
  

PRE-WORKSHOP VIDEO COMPETITION 
 
I am happy to inform you that the AOFOG Minimally Invasive Gynaecologic 
Surgery Committee and the Oncology Committee are jointly organizing a 
Gynecological Oncology Surgical Virtual Workshop on 9 March 2024.  
  
In association with this they are conducting a pre-workshop video 
competition on Gynecological operations. The winners will be rewarded. 
 
Letter from the Chairs of the two committees, Prof Ka Yu Tse and Prof 
Tsukasa Baba is attached giving details about the competition and how to 
submit the videos and so on. 
 
Kindly circulate this information to all your members and encourage them to 
join. 
 
With kind Regards, 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
Dr. Rohana Haththotuwa, 
Secretary General AOFOG 
 
  
 
 
 
 
  

 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 


